
 
Ruben C. Amador 

 

July 2021 Newsletter 
July 28, 2021 

 
 

 
 
 
Esteemed brethren: 
 
As you may already know, all five of us contracted COVID-19 at the beginning of July.  
We are well and safe. This update is going to you filled with joy and appreciation.  We 
rejoice that we are well.  We appreciate each one who directly or indirectly inquired 
about our situation – remembering us in their thoughts and prayers.  We thank each 
one who provided a meal for us.  We are deeply moved by everyone’s compassion 
and encouragement. 
 
I look forward to resuming my preaching work as plans are in place for me to be with 
the brethren in Costa Rica the second week of August.  I will have more to report in 
my August newsletter concerning my preaching schedule for the remainder of this 
year. 
 
Appreciate each one of you.  Please continue to remember us in your prayers. 
 
In Christ, 
Ruben C. Amador 
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